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Dear Sirs,
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Public Comment

Icrafts@cox.net

Zone Map Change AP# 21-1278
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PLANNING & ZONING DEPT.
TOWN OF KILLINGLY

| am writing on behalf of my husband Glenn R Crafts and myself Laurie T Crafts to make it
know at we are opposed to the zone change application: Zone Map Change AP# 21-1278.
As the property owner of 105 Halls Hill Road, Danielson, CT we do not support any zoning

change.

Sincerely,

Laurie T. Crafts 401/932-9111
Glenn R. Crafts 401/808-4186




